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DEPT. OF CONSUMER
AFFAIRS

PO Box 2663 Easley SC 29641 (866) 839-1442

November 21, 2023

Name/ Address of Consumer

Dear Name of Consumer,

Although we take significant precautions in the processing of contributions made
through digital payments and use the highest level of security including use of several layers
of encryption and deletion of digital data immediately after processing, we have discovered
a possible data breach involving credit card payments on Nov 17 and Nov 20, 2023 which
may have included the name and credit card information for contribution payments
processed on those dates.

While we do not anticipate use of the information for unintended purposes, this
notice is being sent as a precaution, We encourage you to monitor your credit card.
Additional information on how to protect your personal information may be found at
https:/ /consumer.sc.gov/identity-theft-unit/id-theft. Please also know that we have
apprised the SC Dept of Consumer Affairs regarding this incident.

We hold our contributors in high regard and sincerely apologize for the
inconvenience. Thank you for your continued support of Hejaz Shriners through the annual
Shrine Circus fundraiser.

Sincerely,

Tracy Henderlight
Hejaz Circus Project Coordinator
Etsell, Inc.



